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April 2022 Deputation update 

From the West Coast to the East Coast

In January, I said goodbye to California and headed East. I have since driven 

4,400 miles and shared my mission with churches in three different states. 

While raising my support, I am thankful for the opportunity to fellowship with 

churches on the East Coast. I have connected with many wonderful churches 

and gained many friends and supporters. I will be applying for my visa soon 

and plan to move to South Africa this August!

God's Blessings at Little Fish Ministries

This year Little Fish Ministries broke ground on a multipurpose building. This 

building will provide classrooms, nursing offices, guest housing, a kitchen and a 

multipurpose meeting room. This project has been fully funded, and we look 

forward to having this building complete in May!

We anticipate the opening of our baby cottage Hope Harbour Haven later this 

year. The building is ready and waiting for necessary furnishing and staff. When 

the doors open we will be able to take in abandoned babies and toddlers.



New Baby

Last month Little Fish Ministries welcomed an abandoned baby boy about 2 

months without a name.

Our heart breaks for the loss he has faced but are thankful for this opportunity 

to love this precious baby.

Special prayer 

request 

Please be in prayer for our leader's son Nathaniel Bergey, age 17. He was 

recently diagnosed with lymphoma cancer. Nathaniel and Mrs. Bergey are 

currently in the US for treatment while the rest of their family remains in South 

Africa. Please pray for Nathaniel and the entire Bergey family as they navigate 

this trial. You can find updates on his Facebook page Finding Thanny’s Song.

Spring/Summer 

travels

I am currently visiting churches in Texas and will be heading back to California 

soon. I look forward to seeing my family and friends as well as visiting churches 

on the West Coast while I gather the necessary documents for my visa 

application.

Thank you for your love, encouragement, prayers, and support as I strive to be 

back in South Africa this year!

Brittney Schear

www.littlefishministries.org

661-932-1837

Brittney2southafrica@gmail.com





Multipurpose building

This email was sent to traviscampbell@mwbm.org

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Missionary ā 24 Parma ā Irvine, CA 92602-1657 ā USA 


